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5 April 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
Fees for The Ladies’ College for the academic year 2019-2020 
 
With effect from 1 September 2019, fees will be: 
 

Pre-Preparatory Department 
Full day (including lunch)   £55 
Morning only     £33 
Educational visits     £60 per annum 
 
Melrose 
Per term     £3,875 
Educational visits    £60 per annum 
Swimming (Preparatory Department)  £70 per term 
Lunches (optional)    £320 per term 
 
Please see our website for details of charges for our early morning and after-school provision. 
 
Senior School and Sixth Form 
Per term     £3,660 

 
As you will know funding from the States of Guernsey has now been secured for the next seven years 
and, whilst that funding will decrease by half over this time, the Board aims to keep fees accessible to 
parents and to ensure that the College continues to represent value for money against the highest standard 
of educational provision.  
 
As always, please do not hesitate to contact the College via the usual channels should you wish to discuss 
any matters and I thank you for your continuing support of the College. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Kate Richards 
Chairman of the Board of Governors 


